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19th July 2023 – 1 Muharram 1445 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
RE: E-Learning Day – Thursday 20th July 2023 
 
We have approached the end of busy, successful year and as you may be aware, most of our students 
that will be attending the end of year trip to Drayton Manor Park will be accompanied by staff. 
Therefore, most staff will be offsite tomorrow. As you will be aware, you have opted for your son to 
not attend the trip to Drayton Manor on Thursday 20 July 2023. 
 
To ensure your son has a productive day, we have decided to facilitate an e-learning day where 
students will be working from home. Your son is not required to be in school tomorrow. He has been 
assigned work to complete online, on MS Teams. Your son has a log in password and username for 
this site and should be familiar with its use. 
 
In addition, your son will have completed recent examinations in all of his subjects, and many of his 
teachers will have given him feedback regarding areas of development and improvement. Please 
ensure that your son spends some time reviewing this work as it is important that he addresses any 
areas of concern before starting school again in September 2023. 
 
Whilst your son will be working from home on Thursday, it is imperative that you emphasise the 
need for him to use this day for completion of the work set and consolidation. 
 

Should you have any queries regarding this directive, please feel free to contact me at the school. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mr A Hussain 
Principal 
Eden Boys’ Leadership Academy, Birmingham East 
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